
 

 

 

September 27, 2024 

 

Deborah Levi 

Director of Special Litigation 

Maryland Office of the Public Defender 

 

RE: MPIA request 

 

I write in response to your request dated September 14, 2024 under the Public 

Information Act (“PIA”), Annotated Code of Maryland, General Provisions Article (“GP”), §§ 4-

101, et seq.   

 

Attached please find: Excel spreadsheet listing all of SPD’s current employees, their 

salaries, badge numbers, DOH, race, gender and overtime for the 2023 and 2024 fiscal years. 

 Pursuant to GP§ 4-362, you are entitled to seek judicial review of this decision.  You also 

have the option to file a complaint with PIA compliance Board concerning the amount of the fee 

charged, GP § 4-1A-01 et seq., and may also refer any concerns about this decision to the PIA 

Ombudsman pursuant to GP § 4-1B-01 eq. seq.   

 

 Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns. 

 

Respectfully, 

Courtney Wilkinson 

Records Tech Supervisor 

cwilkinson@salisburypd.com 

 


